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R-6 BOOK FAIR 

Dear Families /Caregivers, 

During Week 3 (Monday 13 to Thursday 16 May), the Scholastic Book Fair will be taking 

place in the R-6 Library. There will be lots of books and stationary items available to 

purchase from the Book Fair, which is a helpful fundraiser for our R-6 Library. For every 

$1000 made, the College will receive $300 worth of books from Scholastic. 

Students will visit the Scholastic Book Fair with their classes on Monday or Tuesday, and 

will be given a ‘wish list’ where they can write down five items that they would like to 

have. The QR code provided on the attached flyer can be scanned to take you to the 

Scholastic website, where you can make secure online payment for the items on your 

student’s wish list, and/or any other items.  

Once online payment has been process, you will be given a receipt number. Please write 

this on the Book Fair flyer (underneath the QR code) and return to the R-6 Library. Your 

child can then collect their purchased items from the Book Fair any time during Week 3. 

Families are invited to visit the Scholastic Book Fair on Tuesday, Wednesday and 

Thursday between 3:10-3:30pm to purchase items using credit card. Please note we will 

only accept online or credit card payments; no cash payments will be accepted by 

Scholastic Book Fair. 

Kind regards, 

 

Oliver Messent   Kerryn Cousins   Kevin O’Neil 
R-6 LIBRARIAN /   R-6 HEAD OF SCHOOL   PRINCIPAL 
1-201 TEACHER 
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